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This week we have continued our topic and the children have loved learning all about different foods from around the world. We have created an EYFS blog for parents to ask any questions, make suggestions or leave us positive feedback. Please check out our Blog on the school website on our Nursery and Reception class pages. The number of the week this week is number 13. As always we are trying to get the children to be more independent when they come in the morning. So please could you pass any letters or notes to the adult on the door in the morning. Thank you for your continued support.  

	Notice Board/Dates for your Diary
TOPIC – THE WORLD
· We now have an EYFS parent email for if you have any questions. Please feel free to email these questions to EYFSparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and I will get back to you ASAP.
· Our Chair of Governors is Eddie Roberts and he is available to contact by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
· Please remember to check our NEW school website to keep up to date and all activities happening in school.
· Feedback from EYFS parents is always very positive. If you would like to share this with OFSTED inspectors please find the parent view link on our school website.
· Our school nurse Lisa Briggs – as from 12th May Lisa will be in on a morning from 9-12pm for drop in sessions instead of the afternoon.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]There will be a toy sale on Thursday 26th May at 3:30 in the dining room. All toys will be 50p




Stars of the Week 
This weeks Reception stars are:
Miss Hawcroft – Evie
Miss Whittle – Lillie-Grace
Mrs Hardy – Jayden N
Mrs Renshaw – Wednesday
This weeks Nursery stars are:
Mrs Armstrong & Mrs Singh – Bobby 
Mrs Gyves & Miss Casey - Kendyl
Mrs Connell & Miss Armistead –  Ved
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At Home
Ideas to help at home –  
Reception – This week’s homework is in the maths homework book pages 22 & 24 
Phonics Group 1 spellings week 3 Phase 3 
Group 2 spellings on week 9
Encourage children to write their names.
Encourage your child to write their numbers
Reception need to practise letter formation and writing on the lines.

General Reminders
· Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) everyday
· Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
· Nursery children are not allowed to stay in breakfast club without a parent/carer Thank you
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